
Item 10 - Question Time 

 

To the Leader of the Council   

“Is the Brexit Working Group due to meet very soon as the leaving date for Brexit is 
looming and the last time it met was many months ago?” 

 
Response to Mr Louden 

I can confirm that a meeting of the Brexit Working Group is being arranged and will 
take place in September. 
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